THE DORSET PREMIER FOOTBALL LEAGUE



President: Peter Gallop Chairman: Mike Mock Vice Chairman: Ian Beattie Treasurer: Eric Case

Registration Secretary: Hilary Billimore Referee Appointments: Mark Rogers

General Secretary: Giles Kilshawe-Fall 07945 810202 dpl.generalsecretary@gmail.com

www.thedpl.co.uk

11/09/2017

Cc; League Management Committee

DPL REPRESENTATIVE SIDE

Dear Secretary;

Please see the following list of players who, where applicable, have been selected from your Clubs to represent the League in our two forthcoming matches.

Representative Game v ARMY INTELLIGENCE CORP Wednesday 27th September @ Shaftesbury FC – Ko 7.45pm

TOTALL LE MEN

FA Inter League Cup Rnd 1 v KENT COUNTY PREMIER Saturday 14th October 2017 @ Swanage Town FC – Ko 3.00pm

The players selected for the Squad are;

GK	Chris Lynch	Holt United FC		Ashley Boyt	Hamworthy Rec FC
	Samuel Watts	Westland Sports FC		Kane Andrews	Hamworthy Rec FC
Def	Richard Sands	Hamworthy Rec FC		Lee Wilkins	Merley CS FC
	Ricki Walden	Hamworthy Rec FC		Ben Satterley	Merley CS FC
	Sam Beale	Swanage Town FC		Charlie Gajic	Holt United FC
	Jack Watson	Swanage Town FC	For	Dan Andrews	Balti Sports FC
	Luke Homer	Holt United FC		Nathan Saxby	Holt United FC
	Nathan Redwood	Holt United FC		Mike Haskell	Holt United FC
	Nick Thompson	Gillingham Town FC		Joshua Payne	Westland Sports FC
	Jonathan Dent	Wareham Rangers FC		Chris Long	Hamworthy Rec FC
	Dan Peart	Dorchester Sports FC		Lee Gale	Shaftesbury FC
	James Sibley	Dorchester Sports FC		Cameron Beard	Swanage Town FC
Mid	Sean Colohan	Shaftesbury FC		Graham Rose	Swanage Town FC

It is very important that you give your Players these details and I ask that you confirm back to me by e-mail that you have done so.

It is the Players named responsibility to contact the League's Representative Manager to confirm their **AVAILABILITY** or **NON-AVAILABILITY**, no later than **6.00pm** on **Saturday 23rd September 2017**.

Representative Team Manager - MATT MORRIS 07595 302028

Players travelling (mileage) expenses will be covered by the League and are encouraged to travel together where possible.

We are also looking for a Physio to tend to the Medical requirements of the team at the two matches, if you have a volunteer, please let me know ASAP, again their expenses will be met by the League.

If you have any questions about the Squad, Match details or the Rep side in general, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you in advance.

Yours sincerely;

Giles Kilshawe - Fall

Giles Kilshawe-Fall General League Secretary



